we think we are. This conflict is going to exist for quite a long time I am afraid. What qualification do you have for this office? I've been to Senate meetings and I know the general procedure. Though I have nover held any offices at Elon, I have run for many and that is one way to get experience. Running is a good way to get to know the voters and to find out what they want - even if you don't win. What issues do you feel will be important in the outcome of the election? I should hope that they would be the ability to use Parliamentary Procedure, know Senate rules, and government in general. I think definitely that there should be some changes made in the S.G.A., the Senate particularly. I think there is a real lack of communication between the Speaker and the Senator. Instead of acting together, they act like they are antagonizing each other all the time, and, of course, this doesn't go at all and has to be changed. Do you foresee any particular points of friction between the S.G.A. and the Administration? If past indications of such things as the food and cafeteria situation, Honor Court investigations are any example of what will happen in the future, then I feel that the state of there will be a great deal of friction. I don't know whose fault it is but I don't see too much that can be done about it really.

What are the functions of the Vice-President?

Well, as I have said, the Vice-President is first of all the Speaker of the Elor College Student Senate. He also has other small functions such as ordering office supplies and minor details of that kind. He, of course, succeeds the President when necessary - which has never happened yet. The Vice-President should be on hand whenever someone wants assistence. Often people come up to the office and find it locked and there is no one to help them out. The Vice-President can do this, if nothing else.

CANdidATES FOR Trewsurer

John Little:

I feel that in running for office of Treasurer of the S.G.A. that my main responsibility is to help the President and the Vice-President as much as possible in their jobs through the work of the treasurer. I also feel that a monthly statement should be made public to both the Senate and the Student Body. It states in the Handbook that this is supposed to be done quarterly, but I feel that a monthly statement should be given to the Students so that they can see how their money is appropriated for such things as movies, buses to away games and dances.

Finally, I think that the most important part that I can play in the Student Government Association is just to help coordinate all the activities in the S.G.A. Office in any way that I possibly can.